April 22 Issue

e Not many schools can say they have produced county champions, well Broad Heath can

celebrate another success. The Boys and the Girls both won the rowing
competition and became county champions. | am very proud, as are the rest of the staff,
WELL DONE ALL!

e The well-being days are proving a great success and help the children feel positive about
themselves and their learning. PLEASE make sure they come in PE kit on their day. ALL
dates and are on the BH calendar on the website, please use it.

e In September children will be expected to wear blue/black or grey joggers when doing PE.
We are giving you plenty of notice to start purchasing them before the new year starts in
September. Multi coloured bottoms will not be permitted.

e School dinners are £2 for a hot meal every day. Many schools charge more. Sample menus
are on the website. We are able to do this because we have ONE meal and not choices as
well as a free salad bar. Please be mindful we are not a restaurant and therefore cannot
provide meals to order. All meals provided are nutritious and healthy.

e We have a new member in the office, her name is Mrs Smith and she is on duty from 7.30
am each day. Please make sure you call if your child is absent. We track absences
thoroughly and if we are concerned/feel you need support, the pastoral team will visit.

e Miss Jackson will be leaving Broad Heath after 12 years to start a new job not in
education. We wish her well for the future. We have advertised and will be joined by a
new LSA Mrs Khatun.

e The next holiday will be the Easter break for 2 weeks. We finish on
Friday 8" April and come back on Monday 25" April. Breakfast Club
will be on and all the clubs for that half term will be begin that

week.




